
Our first seminar for fall 2020 will take place SEP 30 

Wednesday at 3:30 PM – completely online. 

 

ZOOM LINK: https://hostos-cuny-edu.zoom.us/j/4889258836 

 
  

Tidbits of teaching mathematics in Hostos 
Community College during COVID -19 

 
This will be a collaborative presentation. We know that many 

of our faculties are doing many innovative things in their 
online teaching during this unprecedented situation. It will be 
a good idea if some of us can share some of these innovative 

teaching strategies with the whole department so that we can 
all benefit from this. To this end, some of us already agreed to 

share some information in the seminar.  
 

Prof. Baker: Break-out groups and creating a shared 
learning environment 

 
Prof. Wolf: TBA 

 
Prof. Prince: “Remind” a direct text message 

communication between instructor and students without 
compromising the phone numbers.   
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